
I am writing in support of SCR 4014 that urges the National Park 
Service to preserve the historic Teddy Roosevelt wild horses of 
North Dakota. It is simply outrageous that NPS would develop 
any management plan that reduces or eradicates these 
mustangs. This herd is North Dakota’s only wild horse herd.  
 
Thank you for your compassionate leadership with the Teddy 
Roosevelt wild horses. They deserve a safe future and 
protection! 
 
Polly Haynes 
Vermont 
 
 


